
North Durham 
Breastfeeding Services 

Durham Region Health Department offers a variety of breastfeeding services to clients in north Durham. 
Public health nurses are available to provide phone, home, virtual and in-person clinic appointments to 
support parents experiencing breastfeeding issues. The breastfeeding clinic at the Lakeridge Health Port 
Perry Hospital (New Life Centre) reopened October 25, 2022. The clinic operates Tuesdays & Fridays by 
appointment only. 

Clients can self-refer by calling the Durham Health Connection Line at 1-800-841-2729, or health care 
providers can refer clients using the referral form:  

www.durham.ca/en/health-and-
wellness/resources/Documents/ResourcesforHealthCareProviders/bfClinicReferralForm.pdf

For more information about Health Department programs please go to the Health Care Provider website 
durham.ca/HCP or call the Durham Health Connection Line 1-800-841-2729. 
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